CANBY PLANNING COMMIS2Ion
Regular Meoting
May 1l., 1969

Pregsent: Chairman Ralph Hulbert, Commissionesrs Jeanne Parsonas,
Elsie Cutsforth, Andy DiTommaso and Al (fodfrey. Jim Webb from
the County Planning Commission staff was also vraegent,

The Planning Commlssion wet im the basement of the City Hall at
8:00 P,M. The Cheirman adjourned the meeting for 20 minutes in
order to drive to S. Neff Rd. and Townghip Rd. to view the prop-
erty and discuss the future straet plan for this area,

The remelning meeting was a general discussion on the problems

of developing future streets, sgpeclally S, Weff, The Commizsion
feels 1t 1¢ essantial to the develooment of property now belng
congldered for a zone change from R-1 to C-2. Mr, Godfrevy re-
ported the progress his committee hasz made on the Comphrensive
Puture Street Plan map,

The Chalrman also reportsed on the progrees made by the committee
worklng on application form revisions. There is & need for ime
proving all procedures of an applicant for gubdivigion, zone
change, conditional uses, varisnces, etc. It was slso noted

that any vartation or change from the approved plan should be
reviewed by the Planning Commiszsion. A1l members agreed these

two projects are of utmost importance and ghould recelve immediate
attention,

The Planning Commission also discussed a noggibility pvresented
them by Jim Webt from the County Plannineg Commiseion staff, re-
garding a "Planned Commercial” ordinance,

It was brought to the attention of the Planning Commission that
there wlll be some revisions in the final plot plan of Mr, Dale
Morgan's moblle home court, and the geeretary was directed %o
draft a letter to Mr, Morgan reminding hin that any revisions or
varlations from the espproved plan should be reviewed with the
Planning Commiseion.

The zone change (R-~1 to C-2) request by Herman Hellhske which was
recessed from the special hearing on April 23rd will be reconsidered
on June 1lth.

Regpectfully submitted,
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Roma X, Borgen, Secretary




